OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR PWD,
MACHINERY MAINTENANCE DIVISION (HIGHWAYS)
AZAD GOVT. OF THE STATE OF JAMMU & KASHMIR

MUZAFFARABAD

CORRIGENDUM
INCREASE IN QUANTITY

This relates to the increase in the quantity of parts regarding tender notice no. 3220
published in AJK PPRA website on 12-08-2021. The quantity of TRACK ROLLER
TD-15C was given as 02 which are now increased to 13. The date of submission and
opening of documents will remain the same. The rest of terms and conditions shall
remain unchanged.
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